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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Parts of the Bible: Books (RDA 6.23.2.9.2)  
 
 
CILIP thanks DNB for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal, but suggests that the text to be added could be 
improved for clarity. For example, the insertion in the first sentence breaks the 
flow of the instruction. CILIP does not have any specific suggestions for 
improved wording. 
 
 


